

ARE YOU A SHIFT WORKER?

If so we need you!

YOU CAN PARTICIPATE IF YOU:

- ✓ Are between 18 & 65 years of age
- ✓ Have been a shift worker for at least 6 months

YOU WILL BE COMPENSATED FOR YOUR TIME



- You will fill out a survey about your sleep & medical history.
- Survey completion time is around 20 minutes.
- · We will protect your privacy and confidentiality.

You will be contributing to our research on the impact of shift work on sleep health and medical disorders.

THIS RESEARCH IS BEING CONDUCTED BY:

Morehouse School of Medicine Investigative Team Co-Investigator: Kyra Clark, MD Coordinator: Teclemichael Tewolde - (404) 756-5053

FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL (404) 756-1308

This study has been approved by the Morehouse School of Medicine IRB.